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Dear Chairman Ruby and members of the House Human Services Committee,  
 
I am writing as a citizen and believe HB1519 is much needed legislation. This 
legislation will require the collection of data that purposely seems to be ignored.  
It is extremely hard to account and remember all the noted death and disease 
that has occurred since the COVID shots were rolled out.  Surprisingly, there 
seems to be an absolute lack of medical industry interest in the carnage 
happening around us.  This is why I think this bill is needed in order to trace back 
to the potential causes.  The cost to do this is relatively low.  It sure beats the 
money they are spending now on telling us the shot is safe and effective. 
 
Please give HB1519 a Do Pass.  
 
Thank you,  
 
Doug Sharbono 
1708 9th St S 
Fargo, ND 58103 


